
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

  
 

Unfortunately, due to BCP not providing any funding for our October half term, we will be 
unable to run a holiday camp at Livingstone Academy. Whilst we appreciate this news is 
disappointing, without essential funding, we would not want to offer a club to families that 
later may have to be cancelled due to low numbers, which has occurred in past 
circumstances.  
 

 

 

We are confident with the school growing as it is currently, we will be able to run additional 
holiday camps in the future and are hopeful to run a camp during the Christmas holidays. 
We will keep you updated on the progress of Christmas half term so please keep your eye on 
further communications.   
 

 

 

Thank you for continued support and understanding.  
 

 

 

Kind regards,  
Premier Education Team 


